School-Home Support
04/10/2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

PTA

We are looking for families to be part of a parent teacher association to help organise
events in school.

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself to those who | have not yet had
the pleasure of meeting.

I am employed by an independent education charity called Home-School-Support (SHS),
working in partnership with your child's School. | can help with advice and information,

offering both practical and emotional support.

In addition to this, the school and | would like to create a group dedicated to bringing fun
events to the children and families.

The aim of the group is to help build an inclusive, friendly and social community helping
to raise extra funds for our school.

If you are interested in being a part of this, please contact me by Tuesday 10th October
2023, as | would like to arrange a meeting as soon as possible.

Email- emma findlay@shs.org.uk
Mobile- 07811993014 (call, text or whatsapp)

In person- please ask/leave a message for me at the office
Look forward to hearing from you
Kind Regards,

Emma Findlay
Family Support Practitioner
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